
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Rich Mueller, Parks Planning and Development Manager 
    Kira Hein, Project Manager 
 
DATE:     April 14, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Parks and Trails Project Update 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
City Council adopted the Parks and Recreation Master Plan in 2019. This plan identified the need for parks, 
trails, recreation facilities, and river access. This planning process involved extensive public outreach and 
community engagement. 

The Parks and Recreation Master Plan demonstrated the need to preserve natural areas and provide active 
recreation to serve community members. Based on City Council Vision and Priorities, a Parks Funding 
Measure Committee was formed. The committee recommended a Parks Bond and priority projects to include 
a voter initiative. Council placed the Parks Bond measure on the November 2022 ballot, which Tualatin voters 
approved. 

Staff will present the status of Park and Trail projects funded by the bond, utility fee fund, and the park 
development fund. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Presentation 
 


